
Rotary Student of the Month 
 

Congratulations to Kallie Smith, the Mt. Pleasant Rotary Student Citizen of the Month, for January 
2025. Kallie is the daughter of Matt & Lisa Smith, who are parishioners of St. Michael the 
Archangel Parish in Remus. She currently holds a 4.00 GPA. 
 
Kallie is humble, kind, dependable, faithful, and truly leads by example. She has had many 
opportunities to develop her leadership skills through real life lessons learned through the many 
organizations in which she participates. 
Kallie is the secretary of the National Honor 
Society and is also a member of the Key 
Club, Model UN, Pro-Life Group, and is 
active in the Sacred Heart Academy Choir, 
where she utilizes her God-given talent to 
cantor at weekly Mass on a regular basis. 
As an athlete, Kallie plays varsity basketball 
and varsity softball. 
 
Kallie’s involvement doesn’t stop at school. 
She is actively involved in our community, 
consistently giving back through several 
organizations. For example, Kallie regularly 
serves as a lector and altar server at her 
home parish of St. Michael the Archangel 
in Remus and has accumulated over 100 
community service hours through helping 
with volunteer opportunities such as the 
Lenten Fish Fry dinners, parish picnics, 
sports camps for youth, pancake 
breakfasts, carnivals, elementary 
classroom help, the annual youth group 
haunted house, concessions, benefit 
dinners, and the softball field clean-up. She  
has also earned community service hours  
at the 4-H food stand, an organization where Kallie is president for her local group that serves 
the community and world around us. 

 
Kallie will graduate in May 2025, and this fall she will pursue a degree in elementary education 
at Alma college, where she has committed to play softball. Congratulations, Kallie! The sky is the 
limit! 

Kallie with her parents, Matt & Lisa Smith, at the 
Rotary Club luncheon on January 20, 2025. 


